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18th June 2020 
 

 

Dear Lord Whitty, 

 

Following Baroness Lister of Burtersett’s Oral Question in the House of 

Lords on the 15th June 2020, I promised a written response to your 

question regarding free school meals. 

 

I’m pleased to say the Prime Minister has since announced the provision of 

free school meals over the 6-week long summer period. 

 

A copy of this letter will be placed in the House Library. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 

BARONESS STEDMAN-SCOTT 

MINISTER FOR WORK AND PENSIONS (LORDS) 


